
From: Toddington Parish Council [mailto:toddingtonpc@tiscali.co.uk] 
Sent: 02 October 2014 09:55
To: Nick Shaw
Subject: Raised tables - part of the 20mph zone project

Dear Nick,
 
Toddington Parish Council are fully supportive of the 20mph zone scheme in its entirety, 
including the building of raised tables to help slow traffic, and as such we have committed 
£10,000 to the project.
 
Nicola Evans
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer
Toddington Parish Council
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